IPFW Athletics
Senior Staff Meeting
9/10/07
Present:  Tommy Bell, Leslie Clark, Ron Clark, Malissa Fritz, Tim Heffron, Chris Kuznar, Kent Hormann, Lauren Wilson, Rudy Yovich, Dan Fox, Kelley Hartley-Hutton
Tommy opened the meeting at 8:35 a.m.

Rudy reported Women’s Soccer and Men’s Soccer both went 0-2 for the week.  Women’s Volleyball was 3-0 and Women’s Golf is currently tied for 3rd after the first day of competition.
On the Calendar for Monday is a SAS meeting at 10 and a SALT meeting at noon.  Tuesday there is a Women’s Soccer game at 7pm.  Wednesday is picture day (for staff) along with a Women’s Volleyball meeting at 11, a Homecoming meeting at 1 and Men’s Soccer Game at 7pm.  Thursday has a Robotics meeting at 10:30.  Friday Men’s Volleyball meeting in morning and 1pm is a new employee reception.  Saturday is the Health Walk and Softball at noon.
Malissa reviewed the current non renewals for Men’s Basketball Season tickets.  Staff are asked to contact those they know.  Staff received an update on season ticket numbers and next week she will add information on the boxes to the report.
Tommy reviewed the Development search.  Currently, there are 3 candidates scheduled for interviews (21st, 24th, and the 28th) with 2 more candidates to be scheduled.  If at the end of the search we are not satisfied, we will close it down until spring.  The development brochure is currently being updated.
Last week Marketing met with Bud and Tim Hall, Cathy (Time Staffing), Tim (Rainbow Furniture) John (Don Ayers).  A review of the current Gates signage has been completed with a plan to remove or renew the signs.  A Tusky logo sign will be added to the Summit League signs in Gates, the Coliseum and Hefner.  
Scheduling of Gates will begin to tighten up as all teams begin ramping up their practices.  Coaches need to get their schedules to Ron.
At the round table dress at games was addressed and needs further discussion.  Leslie is working on batch loading academic information into the Compliance Assistant.  Dan Fox has acquired 3 radios for our use.  Tim will look at where the ordering of the ice machine stands.  Ron is working with Mike Kanning on computerized tracking of student IDs.  Chris gave Malissa the name of a possible national anthem singer.  Also, she mentioned coaching opportunities for our student athletes are available.  Scholar student recognition day will be on Oct 30 at the WVB Ball St. match.  Lauren mention camps are not part of the new NCAA limits on facility usage with prospects.  Finally, kudos to Judy for stuffing athletic schedules and ticket information into the facility correspondence she sends out. 
Respectfully submitted,

Tim Heffron
